

St. Vincent Foundation 8402 Harcourt Road, Suite 210 Indianapolis, IN 46260 317.338.2338 TEL stvincent.org | ascension.org

July 15, 2019

Indiana Recorder's Association Attn: Nichole Keller 609 E National, Rm 111 Brazil, IN 47834

Dear Nichole,

Thank you for your desire to help St. Vincent patients and families! Your recent in-kind donation to benefit the Peyton Manning Children's Hospital at St. Vincent is deeply appreciated.

Thoughtful gifts like yours help our patients in very tangible ways and make the work of St. Vincent possible. We appreciate your partnership in our healing ministry.

Marker 8051

Thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Nancy A. Frick, MDiv, CFRE Vice President of Development

NAF:rk

This letter shall serve as verification that the St. Vincent Hospital Foundation, Inc., a 501(c)(3) organization, has received the following in-kind contribution:

Gift-in-kind: Various items, cash, Target gift card donated 6/26/2019

*Please retain this letter for tax purposes. In accordance with IRS guidelines, as the donor of an in-kind contribution, it is up to you to place a value on your gift.